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Do NOT STEAL our kicker check, this is OUR
money, we paid into it, it is OUR refund.  It was
voted in by US the citizens of Oregon.  We are
ALREADY being taxed to death, FOLKS CAN’T
MAKE IT.  Yet more and more taxes are being
imposed every day and now you want to steal our
kicker tax, NO!  I am hearing of more and more people
moving out of Oregon as they can’t afford to live
here!  Look at the homeless % growing and growing,
over taxing is killing the state and those that live
here!! LISTEN to the people and those that vote.  We
are the people and WE should decide and we already
did decide and voted on this already.  Don’t go back
on what the people voted and want!  WE WANT AND
NEED OUR REFUND of over paid taxes. 

Sincerely,
Sharon Hill
and
William Hill
 
Mulino, OR
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